
AgRight OPC
No. 16 Pikador St. Midtown Subdivision Phase 1

Barangay San Roque, Marikina City, NCR, Philippines
Email: alexander_b_carlos@yahoo.com

Mobile: 0961-400-8056

July 11, 2003

MS. LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director
DENR by the Bay, 3rd Flr., 1515
DENR by the Bay Building, Roxas Boulevard
Ermita, Manila, Philippines

Dear Ma'am,

This is to formally signify our serious intention to apply for a pasture area for
our growing cattle population. Our family has been involved in livestock breeding and
growing for 17 years.

We have identified an area in Occidental Mindoro located in Barangay Manoot
and Insulman suitable for our needs. It's about 1,700 hectares more or less. This
area is part of the delineated Production Forest for Investors conducted by the
Regional Delineation Team. In this regard, may we request for documentary
requirements to be able to proceed with this application.

We hope to receive your utmost assistance and support.

Very truly yours,

ALEXANDER B. CARLOS
President

CC: MR. EFREN L. DELOS REYES
Community Environment and Natural Resources Officer
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
San Jose National Highway, Barangay Labangan
San Jose Occidental Mindoro

CC: MR. ERNESTEO E. TANADA
Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Officer
Barangay Payompon, Mamburao
Occidental Mindoro

mailto:alexander_b_carlos@yahoo.com

